
Dear Business Owner,

The Great Bend High School Class of 1996 will be having their 20th Reunion September 2-4,
2016. The weekend will include activities for our former classmates and their families. As part of the
event, we would like to give away prizes to those in attendance, some of who will have traveled a
significant distace. We would also like to make the event as affordable as possible for the attendees.

We are asking for any donations, either prizes or monetary, to help make this a memorable event.
Our class has a very limited budget so your donation will be greatly appreciated. We have set up a
class website and will be happy to highlight your sponsorship on the site as well as publicly at the
event.

Thank you for taking the time to consider our request. To make a donation, please complete the
attached form or donate online at www.gbhs1996.com. If you have any questions or need further
information, please feel free to contact Teresa Peterson at tmpeterson16@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

GBHS c/o 1996 Reunion Committee


